

Update: Memorial Day Ceremony at the Idaho State Veterans Cemetery

Attention all attendees of the Memorial Day Ceremony at the Idaho State Veterans Cemetery,

We wish to inform you of an important update regarding the location and logistics of this year's ceremony. The ceremony itself will now take place on the lower level of the cemetery. While parking and transportation will still be available from Optimist Park, please note that bus services will be paused during the ceremony.

Additionally, we kindly request that all attendees come prepared for an outdoor setting, as the ceremony will be held on the grass. Please dress appropriately for the weather and terrain.

The ceremony is scheduled to commence promptly at 10:00 am and will conclude at 11:00 am. We encourage everyone to arrive on time to honor and pay tribute to our veterans.

We apologize for any inconvenience this change may cause and appreciate your understanding and cooperation

> Signed, Jake Faulkner Cemetery Bureau Chief

Legend







